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GHS Class Of 1966Â Seeks Input For 50 Year Reunion






TheÂ  Class of 1966Â  reunion committee is seeking preferences for our 50 Year Reunion to be held in 2016. You will find a
link to a printable PDF form with several choices and a comment or suggestions area.Â  Your input would be appreciated
to aid in the planning of this important event.






Email responses may be sent to Dave Spraw at ma.pa.straw@frontier.com , Bill Roelle at wjroelle@yahoo.com , Linda
(Ferguson) Blackburn at lmblackbrn@yahoo.com , or Penny (Germann) Jarvis at jarvispenny@hotmail.com .






Check this site or GHS Classof1966 Facebook page for further information and updates.






Â Go here

For PDF questionnaire.
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